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Marilyn Kneeland, 7955 NW 5th Court, Margate, encouraged the Board to make sure the City 
Commission knows what happened at this meeting and ask them to watch the recording. 
 
Silvana Luciani, 7705 NW 5th Court, Margate, stated she had called the attorney listed on the 
letter advising of the meeting and was told that her vote does not count. She added that she had 
left messages for the City Commissioners and they do not call her back. 

 
3) ADJOURNMENT 
 
There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8:12 p.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
         
Joao D. Brandao, Chair 
 


